

Daughters of Mary Help of Christians Siu Ming Catholic Secondary School

28 October 2024

The Principal

Kwai -Ming Wu Mem. School of The Priecious Blood

Dear Principal,

Invitation to S1 Admission Talks cum Information Day for Primary 5/6 Students and Their Parents

We are very pleased to inform you that our school will be hosting the S1 Admission Talks cum Information Day for **primary 5/6 students and their parents** on 30 November 2024 (Saturday). The theme of this year is "Fostering Positive Character, Inspiring Academic Excellence". This is an excellent opportunity for primary students to experience the Siumingian's school life. The event with two identical sessions of Admissions Talk and Exhibition will be held in the morning and afternoon respectively. Prospective students and their parents may come to our school for either of the sessions.

Since our school is a girls' school, your primary 5/6 female pupils are cordially invited to participate in this event. Details of the School Information Day are as follows:

Date :

Saturday, 30 November 2024

Venue

DMHC Siu Ming Catholic Secondary School, 6 Kwai Yip Street, Kwai Chung, N.T.

Program:

Events	
Session A	
10:30 - 11:30 11:30 - 13:30	Talk: Introduction to our Curriculum & Features Theme: Fostering Positive Character, Inspiring Academic Excellence Exhibitions, Game Booth & Campus Visit
Session B	
13:30 - 14:30 14:30 - 16:00	Talk: Introduction to our Curriculum & Features Theme: Fostering Positive Character, Inspiring Academic Excellence Exhibitions, Game Booth & Campus Visit

- The two sessions are identical but at different times. Guests can register for one of these sessions.
- ♦ If the Education Bureau announces the suspension of schools due to inclement weather on that day, the event will be cancelled and the admissions talk will be held online. Guests are reminded to visit our website.
- ♦ Details of the event are shown on our website and interested parents can register for the event at https://dmhcsm.ievent.hk or scan the QR code on the right:

I would be grateful if you could encourage your students to join this event with their parents, and kindly disseminate the relevant information including the school printed matter, Application Forms & Notes for S1 Discretionary Places, Important Dates for S1 Admissions to your female students for perusal.

Thank you for your attention and kind assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Leung Pui Shan Acting Principal

Encl.